Portlan Yes. Google's good here Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
Maine
Re: Salvation Army Dining Hall - Rooftop Units

1 message

Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Jan 3, 2017 at 2:39 PM
To: Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture <evan@pbildarchitecture.com>
Cc: "silas@walsh-eng.com" <silas@walsh-eng.com>

Evan

My apologies- | did receive that e-mail but overlooked it when | got into work on
Monday.

| have discussed it with the Urban Design Reviewer Caitlin and can confirm that we
agree that the roof mounted units do not need screening- as long as they are located
where they are shown in the video. If that changes we would like to review the question
again.

thank you
Jean

On Tue, Jan 3, 2017 at 10:51 AM, Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture
<evan@bildarchitecture.com> wrote:

See below:

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Evan Carroll | Bild Architecture <evan@bildarchitecture.com>
Date: Sun, Dec 11, 2016 at 10:12 AM

Subject: Salvation Army Dining Hall - Rooftop Units

To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: Silas Canavan <silas@walsh-eng.com>

Jean,
We do not intend to install any screening of the rooftop units. I hope that this video
helps you to see why. Our parapets and the locations of the units keeps them quite

screened from view in most locations.

https://www.dropbox.com/s/mn33rxftto4zriw/SA%20site%20model
rooftop%20units%20video.mp4?dI=0

Thank you,
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